
June should have hosted Science Week at St. Peter’s would we have 

been in school. But lockdown isn’t going to stop us celebrating and 

raising the profile of science! 

 

Expect your teachers to set you all sorts of fun and interest-

ing investigations! 

Keep an eye on your class website pages for exciting videos 

and articles! 

Watch out for some of your teachers recording their own in-

vestigations for you! 

 

We would love you to have a go at as much as possible, and send us 

what you’ve been doing! Your teachers would love to see photos, 

videos, investigation write-ups, collages and anything else you can 

think of! 

15TH– 19TH JUNE 2020 

VIRTUAL SCIENCE 

WEEK 


